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May 17, 2023 

 

Dear Oyster Bay – East Norwich Community: 

 

On behalf of the Board of Education, please accept my sincere appreciation for supporting the 

Oyster Bay – East Norwich Central School District’s 2023-2024 Budget. Your support will 

allow the district to continue to “Empower ALL Students to Achieve Excellence.”  

 

The school budget was developed with the mission to continue to make Oyster Bay – East 

Norwich the best and most innovative school district in the nation. We maintained our focus 

to stay within the allowable tax levy limit, while aligning resources to provide students with 

the best possible educational opportunities. 

 

I thank all the Board candidates who expressed a genuine interest in improving our school 

district. 

 

I would like to congratulate Ms. Laurie Kowalsky on her re-election, and Ms. Caitlin 

Amatrudo on her election to the Board of Education. I look forward to working together with 

the Board and members of our community, as we proudly strive for continued excellence in 

the Oyster Bay – East Norwich Central School District. 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support of our students and our schools. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Francesco Ianni, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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